
From: awong  

Sent: Friday, April 17, 2020 1:27 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Cc: David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Re: Please Postpone the Bernard KDA Council Meeting 

I am resending my email below on april 6 to you and Kevin Kwan to support David 

West's motion to have the KDA plan for yonge and bernard be postponed until the city 

have corrected the alleged mistake made to promote the high density development in 

the area. 

Alex Wong 

Ward 2 resident 

-----Original Message----- 

From: awong 

To: clerks <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; kelvin.kwan <kelvin.kwan@richmond.ca> 

Sent: Mon, Apr 6, 2020 3:08 pm 

Subject: Fwd: Please Postpone the Bernard KDA Council Meeting 

Kelvin: 

I came across the following email exchanges between city staff and John Li. Apparently 

you are stating the city needs to bull doze the mentioned KDA plan through while 

knowing there is a mistake made on the proposal. I do not think that is the professional 

way of handling such matter. 

You mentioned that we are in an extenuating situation which I totally agree. I guess that 

is why the city and province are declaring a state of emergency. Since we are in a state 

of emergency, I cannot see why we cannot defer, or asked LPAT to defer the hearing. 

Decisions must be made according to the facts, not mistakes. Even in a pandemic. 

Your assistance is much appreciated. 

alex wong 


